
Plumbing and Fuel Gas Advisory Board (Tuesday, June 1, 2021) 
Generated by Sandie Greene on Tuesday, June 1, 2021 
 
Members present 
Bernard Taylor and Ed Hogan 
Richard Montgomery and Heather Moritz via phone 
 
Member absent 
Daniel Garrison 
 
Staff present 
Harry Knight, Deputy Director, Land Use and Growth Management 
Larry Eberhard, Zoning Compliance Supervisor, Land Use and Growth Management 
Sandie Greene, Sr. Administrative Coordinator, Land Use and Growth Management, via phone 
 
Meeting called to order at 2:01 PM 
1. 2:00 p.m. Call to Order/ Roll Call 
 
A. Call to Order of The Plumbing And Fuel Gas Advisory Board. 
B. Approval of minutes from meeting of the January 12, 2021, Plumbing and Fuel Gas Advisory 
Board. 
 
Move to accept the minutes of the January 12, 2021, Plumbing and Fuel Gas Advisory Board. 
 
Motion by Ed Hogan, second by Richard Montgomery. 
Final Resolution: Motion Carries 
Yea: Richard Montgomery, Bernard Taylor, Heather Moritz, Ed Hogan 
 
2. 2:05 p.m. New Business. 
 
A. Discussion: Updates on Plumbing, Fuel and Gas Legislation 
B. Discussion in the changes in Plumbing, Fuel and Gas in St. Mary's County. 
 
3. 3:00 p.m. Adjourn 
A. Adjourn the meeting of the Plumbing and Fuel Gas Advisory Board. 
 
Move to adjourn the June 1, 2021, meeting of the Plumbing and Fuel Gas Advisory Board. 
 
Motion by Ed Hogan, second by Richard Montgomery. 
Final Resolution: Motion Carries 
Yea: Richard Montgomery, Bernard Taylor, Heather Moritz, Ed Hogan 
 
The next meeting of the Plumbing and Fuel Gas Advisory Board will be in January 2022. 
 


